RECEIVED
TO: Rebecca Huerta, City Secretary MAY 02 2025

CITY SECRETARY'S OFFICE

e e

FROM: Carolyn Vaughn, City Council at Large
DATE: May 2, 2025

SUBJECT: Reconsideration of a Motion

| am writing to formally request a reconsideration of the motion to award a contract to
Barcom for construction of a new Wastewater bldg. for the amount of $8,476,293.00 in
District 3, agenda item 25-424 that was voted on during the recent council meeting on
April 29, 2025. | would like to respectfully urge you to add this reconsideration motion to
the agenda for our next council meeting on May 6, 2025.

Warm Regards,

Carolyn Vaughn, City Council Member At Large

~

Eric Cantu, City Cguncil Me rict 3




